
HEBron HerALD 

February 2025 Newsletter Addendum 

Congregational Meeting 

     There will be a Congregational Meeting scheduled 

immediately after worship services on 

Sunday, February 16, 2025.  The pur-

pose of the meeting is as follows: 

 To elect the Pastor Nominating Committee.  Serv-

ing from the Session will be Larry Mayer and 

Randy Moyer. 

 To receive the year end summaries of the various 

committees and organizations for the 2024 year 

     After the Congregational Meeting, there will be a 

meeting of the Hebron Corporation (all members of 

the church) to elect officers for the 2025 year. 

     Please plan to stay for these important meetings. 

It’s Time For A Church Directory Update 

     As we begin a new year, we notice that there 

have been changes with information regarding 

our congregation members —new home and 

email addresses, new phone and cell 

numbers, etc.  In order to have the 

office directory up to date, we are 

asking that you help us with this pro-

ject.  After we get it typed up, we can distribute a 

new directory to all who would like a copy.   

     Please fill out the bottom portion of this ad-

dendum and return it to Joann Weikert or Joan 

Wright.  Up to four family members can use one 

form.  There will be a basket in each vestibule to 

submit your information.       

—————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Please place your completed form in the baskets in the church vestibules. 

 

Name #1__________________________________  Member__________  Non Member__________ 

Name #2__________________________________  Member__________  Non Member__________ 

Name #3__________________________________  Member__________  Non Member__________ 

Name #4__________________________________  Member__________  Non Member__________ 

Address __________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone #__________________________ 

Cell Phone #_______________________________  Cell Phone #_____________________________ 

Email Address_____________________________   Email Address____________________________ 

Birthday #1_______________________________    Birthday #2_______________________________ 

Birthday #3_______________________________    Birthday #4_______________________________ 

Anniversary Date if applicable_________________________________________________________ 



 

February Birthdays 

  

 Tom Cook       2 

 Martie Sieck          4 

 Jon Arneson       5 

 George Gilmer      5 

 Jennifer Sieck        8 

 Donna Kirtley               11 

 Lina Smith              11 

 Ruth Rathburn                        12 

 Ellen Desper             14 

 David Obenschain            24 

 Philip Sieck                       25 

 Tracy Mayer     26 

 Glenn Mader                 28 

Elder of the Month For February 

     Larry Mayer has volunteered to be the Elder of the 

Month for February.  In case of an emer-

gency and the church office is closed, 

you can contact Larry at 540-885-6984.   

Calling Post 

     With the beginning of the new year, the Commu-

nications Committee would like to add your name to 

the Calling Post list if you have not done so.  Calling 

Post is an automated phone program that reaches 

out to the congregation to inform members of ser-

vice cancellations, death notices, illnesses, event re-

minders, committee meetings, etc.   Usually, Pastor 

Hank delivers a short meditation and prayer once a 

week.  The call can last no more than 90 seconds.   

     If you would like to add your name to the Calling 

Post list, you must fill out a form giving us permis-

sion to add your name.  Please contact 

Joan Wright to get a form.  By the 

same token, if you would like to have 

your name removed from the pro-

gram, please contact Joan as well.  Her number is 

540-886-0864.  


